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Treasurer’s report 

 
 
The full accounts are in the Annual Report which is available to download from the PMG website, and I do 
not intend to go through these in detail.  
 
Despite general economic uncertainty and continuing low interest rates, 2017 was a much-improved year  
financially for PMG compared with 2016.  
 
We have had finances not only to support another successful conference and two free training events, to 
maintain the research fund, and to meet our day to day expenditure, but also to fund the outsourcing of 
conference registration and access. We introduced a workplace pension scheme for our two members of 
staff and funded two members of PMG to attend a new training course organised by the International 
Society of Wheelchair Professionals.  
 
We have adequate contingency reserves which are maintained in accounts to gain the maximum possible 
interest while still being accessible when required. We are constantly reviewing our costs and how to use 
our resources for the greatest benefit of our members.  
 
Dr Pamela Harper 
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